
Congratulations to next year’s student council reps: 12th: Kayla and Allie; 11th: Sasho and 
Zach Kruse; 10th: Chloe and Joe Heagle; 9th: Christian and Blake; 8th: Logan and Marshal; 7th: Haylee 
and Kiana.

Reminder to students that report cards will be held for those students with textbooks/
library books out and unpaid fees.

There are a few yearbooks still available for $50. See Mrs. Ryan.

Girl's Basketball…Please turn in your Heat Check and Midwest Elite Basketball forms to Coach 
Fischer ASAP!! 

Jo Jo Orbeck - turn in your softball uniform. Mrs. Hagen

Kids Plus Jobs-  Pay It Forward application can be picked up form Cheryl M during your lunch 
period

ALL LIBRARY BOOKS ARE DUE.  Please return them:  Peter Barta, Blake Donner, Catherine 
Hill, Brogen Jensrud, Shelby Kelley, Anna Lake,  Flynn Morgan, Ben Muller, Isaiah Mushkooub, Sierra 
Nelson, Justin Oliver, Amelia Pagan, Constance Pagan, Jackson Paquette, Renee Hill,  Averie Seibert, 
Brody Simonson, Billy Staska, Chuck Wadena.

Basketball Players—Get your MEB and HeatCheck Forms in asap. The Summer Showcase 
Tournament for Boys Basketball has moved from Sunday, July 12th to Saturday July 18th in Grand 
Rapids—please mark your calendars…Mr. Wahlin

Have a great summer kids.  See you next fall!!
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Happy Friday!

And now, some other guy’s reasons why you SHOULD live in Minnesota!

Jim Thome's 600!!

Today  - STUDENTS’ LAST DAY!!
End of 4th Qtr. - 2nd Semester

http://blogs.citypages.com/blotter/2011/08/jim_thome_600th_home_run.php
http://blogs.citypages.com/blotter/2011/08/jim_thome_600th_home_run.php

